
 

20 July 2023 
 

Item 45 

Traffic Treatment - Speed Cushion - Brougham Lane, Woolloomooloo 

2023/181690 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Committee endorse the installation of a mid block speed cushion 
in Brougham Lane, between Brougham and McElhone Streets in Woolloomooloo. 

Voting Members for this Item 

 

Voting Members Support Object 

City of Sydney   

Transport for NSW   

NSW Police – Kings Cross PAC   

Representative for the Member for Sydney   

 

Advice 

The Committee unanimously supported the recommendation. 

Background 

The City has received concerns about speeding and Brougham Lane and residents have 
requested for traffic calming measures in the laneway. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


